
 
13th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of prospective Year 7 students 2023 
 
Open Evening – Monday 26th September – 3.00pm to 6.00pm 
 
I hope that this letter finds you and your family well.  
 
We would like to welcome you to Carlton Bolling to hear from our Head of School, to speak 
to staff and students and take part in some of the exciting activities that our students get to 
do regularly in school.  
 
We know selecting the correct secondary school for your child is very important and can be 
life changing. Open evenings are designed for families to meet with key staff in school, listen 
to information on our values, vision and expectations, experience the school environment 
and most importantly ask questions.  
 
The  Head of School speeches will commence at 4.00pm and 5.00pm in the Main Hall, 
followed by student-led tours of the school. 
  
If you have any further questions or queries, please contact the school by email on 
admin@cb.catrust.uk  
 
As an over-subscribed school it is important that, if you want your child to come to Carlton 
Bolling, you place us as number 1 on your application form.  
 
We look forward to welcoming all our prospective new students and families on Monday 
26th September 2022.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

L Wilson 
 
Mrs L Wilson 
Assistant Headteacher 
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